
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
To:  Shipowners, ISM Operators and Deputy Registrars 
 
Subject: GSI Program Reinstated for Belize Flagged Vessels 
 
Date:  1 July 2024 
 
Purpose: 
 
The International Merchant Marine Registry of Belize has remained committed to comply 
with international standards and regulations for a better maritime industry. For this reason, 
IMMARBE has made all efforts to eliminate substandard ships and has focused on 
improving the quality of its fleet. 
   
With this objective, we hereby inform you that effective March 1st, 2024, IMMARBE has 
collaborated with Isthmus Marine Documentation (IMD), whom will be conducting general 
safety inspections on our behalf of the registry for all Belize flagged vessels. IMD has been 
authorized to arrange and conduct all formalities for inspections of our fleet. 
 
Shipowners, ISM Operators and Deputy Registrars are advised to ensure that all our Belize 
flagged ships are fully prepared by ensuring all documentation is updated and in order. In 
the event the operator chooses to take proactive action they can contact Tulia Morgan at 
gsi.immarbe@imd.com.pa to arrange the inspection. The purpose of the inspection is to 
minimize the number of deficiencies and avoid detentions incurred by our vessels when 
being inspected by Port State Control.  
 
We anticipate your full cooperation and assistance in this regard and look forward to 
receiving confirmation of this memo.  
 

 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Eng. Eduardo Simon 
Technical Manager 
International Merchant Marine Registry of Belize 

Memo   No. TDM002-2024 
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